

NEWTON POPPLEFORD AND HARPFORD PARISH COUNCIL

Chair: Cllr. C Burhop, Half Acre, High St., Newton Poppleford, EX10 0ED Proper Officer: Paul Hayward, Plumtree, North Street, Axminster, EX13 5QF – 07711 929227

Email: clerk@newtonpopplefordandharpford-pc.gov.uk

Jill Kingaby
Examiner
Intelligent Plans and Examinations (IPE) Ltd
29 Monmouth Street
Bath
BA1 2DL

31st July 2020

Dear Jill

Thank you for your letter of the 1st July in relation to the draft Newton Poppleford and Harpford Neighbourhood Plan, and the additional questions contained therein.

The Parish Council, in conjunction with the steering group committee, has considered this matter and, at our Ordinary meeting of the 27^{th} July, resolved to approve the submission of comments attached herewith as Annex A and B.

We hope that this information serves to answer the queries raised and trust that you will not hesitate to contact me again if I can offer any further information or clarification.

My kindest regards

Cllr. Chris Burhop

Chair, Newton Poppleford & Harpford Parish Council clir.burhop@newtonpopplefordandharpford-pc.gov.uk